
Public Notice
Town of Niagara 
Marinette County

[bookmark: _Hlk80262940]The Town of Niagara Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at the Niagara Town Hall (W6889 US Hwy 8) on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, at 5:30 PM to hear a request for a zoning change from B1 Business District to R2 Residential District for Gary Zychowski on parcel number 02-00552.003 located at W8515 County Rd. N, Niagara, WI (previously O’Hare Tool).
The Planning Commission  will also act on a zoning change that allows for  the ½ mile radius mailing to include only owners of parcels withing the Town and the clerks of any other municipalities that fall within the ½ mile radius. 


